Dear Sir
Re Objection to PDO

I am very disappointed that a decision affecting so much of Warrington was only released
mto the public domain as people were heading into the summer holidays and Parish
Councils were in their summer recess. This has meant that my response is not as measured
and researched as 1t should be over such an important matter.

My summary points are:

The current road network cannot cope and has been unable to cope from the south of
Warrington for many years. the introduction of more properties and businesses to the
numbers shown will only force people to look elsewhere and be counter productive to the
'success' Warrington at looking for. It is surrounded by water and motorways just
sometimes expansion cannot happen.

The greenbelt is there to be an area that creates space between locations and is not
necessarily obviously productive but that is a shot sighted view and dangerous to the health
and well being of the area, people and wildlife all of which 1s needed. Post brexit we need
to be looking at other ways to be self sufficient as a country whils population requirements
are already seening a trend downwards.

Destroying wildlife habtat puts into jeopardy bees and natural polliniaation. Having visited
an exhibition in France they explain that without them humans will last 4 yars beyond that
point. Please don't let over development be the modern day plague of the 21st century.

Flooding ha\s seen a significant increase in the last 15 vears as development has increased.
u the

addition of more buildings, hard standings, roads with their water urn off will only further
increase the risks.

The WHO show Warrington as having very poor air quality. This is with the green belt and
open space and reserves that at in place. Take that away with nothing to mitigate the
increase 1n traffic and pollution seems a very short sighted and poor approach to the people
living here or y9u at wanting to be attracted here.

I have far more that is only partially researched and with further time I would have
compiled a more complete response.

I whole heartedly object to the assumptions in the PDO and the time frame residents have
had to respond. I object to not having a meeting in the Grappenhall/Thelwall area which
would have highlighted to so many here what was happening.

Regards






